
Dates to Remember 

2/4  ~ Site Council ~ 3:15 
2/16 ~ No School 
2/17~ PTO meeting ~ 5:30 
2/17 ~ Meth Project Assembly 
2/20 ~ All middle school dance 6-8 
 

2009 Theater Club  
 

Applications for the 2009 Theater 
Club will be available the last week 
in January.  They need to be 
completed and returned to Ms. 
Parsons ASAP.  Space is limited!  
This year we will be studying and 
attending The Music Man and 
Macbeth during the month of 
March. Students will be required 
to attend meetings after school, 
plays, and do course work.  If they 
follow through, they will earn a 
Season Pass to Oregon 
Shakespeare Festival for 
themselves and an adult.  
Requirements for the club include 
maintaining a GPA of 2.0, Gold 
Card member in good standing, and 
quality/completion of this 
application in a timely manner.  
This is open to 6th, 7th, and 8th 
grades.  If you need more 
information, see Ms. Parsons. 
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Student of the Month 
Congratulations to the Student of 
the Month winners for November. 
6th Danien Marchand 
     Cheyanne Conners 
7th Chris Close 
      Danielle Aaland 
8th Joe Wardle 
     Kylie Loughran 
 

Thank You 
We would like to thank Rays Food 
Place.  They allowed our Wrestling 
team to work for tips at their 
Murphy Store. The girl’s bathroom 
has been painted.  We’d like to thank 
Roger Milligs, Suzanne Kahl, Kim 
Procknow, Chet Albin, Gary Coon, 
and Allen Lawrence for making this 
happen.    Cascade Glass donated a 
new mirror for the bathroom too!  It 
looks beautiful! 
 

Recycle 
If you have any old cell phones or 
ink cartridges please send them to 
the office.  We recycle them and 
receive $$ for our school. 

ART 
Lincoln Savage Middle School will 
be participating in 1st Friday Art 
Night.  You can see the artwork 
March 6th at the Firehouse Gallery. 

PTO News 
L. S. M. S. has needs.  PTO will be 
fundraising to support our school. 
Our monies earned will go towards 
a class set of desks for Ms. 
Parsons and Mr. Patch.  A class 
set of desks cost $3500.00. 

The following are fundraisers we 
are involved with at this time:  
concession stands at all home 
games. An all middle school dance 
February 20 & Box Tops!  Please 
send in your box tops to the school 
office. Please sign up your existing 
Safeway Card at www.eScrip.com. 
eScrip and Safeway will make the 
donations for you with every 
purchase you make.  

We have purchased basketball 
jerseys for the girl’s basketball 
team and sweat shirts for the 

wrestling team. 

Cell Phones 

Students are using Cell Phones at 
school.  This is against the school 
rules.  If students are caught with 
their phones they will be taken 
away and parents will be required 
to pick them up. 

 

District Website 
Subscribe to your school website 
and receive an email for: 

 Updated calendar 
information and notification 
of events and meetings 
happening at the school 

 Notice of school closures 
due to poor weather 
conditions – You’d know in 
most cases before the media 
knows! 

 News events that happen at 
your school 

To subscribe:  Click the Subscribe 
link from any website location, and 
follow the directions.  Choose the 
information you are most 
interested in.  By subscribing, you 
will automatically receive emails of 
any school closures. 

Support L.S.M.S 

Qwest has a 1% back to school 
program.  Sign up for Qwest 
paperless billing or auto pay and 1% 
of your monthly bill will be donated 
to L.S.M.S. Please go to 
qwest.com/onepercent to enroll. 


